
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Peacham, Vermont 

Relocation of the intersection of County Road and Maple Tree Lane 

Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with Vermont State Statutes, Title 19 VSA, Chapter 7, Laying Out, 

Altering, Discontinuing, and Reclassifying Highways, the Peacham Selectboard will hold a public hearing to 

hear from persons interested in the relocation of the intersection of County Road and Maple Tree Lane. 

The hearing will take place on-site at the corner of County Road and Maple Tree Lane on Wednesday, June 

16, 2021 at 6:30pm. 

Town of Peacham Selectboard 

 


